
 

 

Ms. Bridger’s First 

Grade Class 

Welcome Back, 
Students! 
August 17th, 2020  

 

Welcome Back to School! I am Hannah Bridger and 
I am so excited to be teaching this class. Here are a 

few announcements for parents to inform their 

children before the first day of class. 

   ​ Mon        tues         wed            thur         fri    

 

 

 

 

Monday - Aug. 17th  

Our first day of school will be Aug. 17th. Boys 
will be allowed to come from 8am-12:30pm & 

Girls will be allowed to come 12:45pm-3:00pm 

that day.

 

Tues. - AUg. 18th  

Bring the materials that are asked on the 
handout in your student’s folder. 

 

Wed. - Aug. 26th 

 ​We will be having our PJ day early this year. 
Please be sure to dress your child in PJ’s so they 

are able to be a part of our activities that day.
 

Fri - Aug. 28th  
Early release at 1:00pm  
 

First Day 
of Class 

Bring 
materials 
from list  

     

    PJ Day    Out of 
School 
@1pm  


